
 

 

 

 

May 3rd, 2019 

WWW.IDYLWYLDE.COM   

Official Range Opening 
Due to the unfortunate weather we had the other day, we will not be able to 
open the driving range on Saturday May 4th, as we had hoped. 
We will be able to open the range for the following hours: 

Sunday, May 5th from 8am to 4pm 
Monday, May 6th from 8am to 4pm 

The shack will officially be open on Monday, May 6th. Members are welcome to 
get something to eat in the clubhouse on Sunday. 
Normal range hours will begin with the course opening on Tuesday, May 7th. 

 
Clubhouse Hours 
Due to two large events this Saturday May 4th, the clubhouse will be closed. 
We apologize for the inconvenience. Summer hours will begin on Monday, May 
6th. 
 

 
Thank you! 

IDYLWYLDE 

NEWSLETTER 

http://www.idylwylde.com
http://www.facebook.com/idylwylde
https://twitter.com/idygolf?lang=en


 

 

 

CLUBHOUSE NEWS 

Ladies Golf Opening Dinner | April 30th 

Katherine Bell Award—Betty Monticelli  
Most Improved  Golfer 

Stephanie Mcdonald (left) - eagle 

Louise Sheridan (right) - breaking par 
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